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Attention School Age! 
We will not be closing early on Tuesday February 7th for a Staff 

Meeting. 
We will have our Staff Meeting on Thursday February 9th and we will 

be open until 6pm for school age. 
 

The first Tuesday in March, the 7th, we will be closing at 5pm for 
school age. 



In-
The infants enjoyed some 
big body movement this 
week. The older children 

crawled through the tunnel, 
explored the snow in the 

outdoor classroom and ran 
around in the gym. The 
younger infants are still 
working really hard at      

sitting independently and 
crawling. 



We did a lot of painting this week. We painted with our hands, popsicle 

sticks, and even small blocks! We also read lots of books! We have been 

reading Beekle and The Circus Ship over and over again. We even visited 

the animals a few times too! What a week the younger toddlers had! Have 

a great weekend! 

Younger Toddlers 



Older Toddlers spent lots of time painting and coloring this week.  We 

also built cooperative towers (all on our own) and made gluten free 

cupcakes for Seamus' birthday!  We spent time with the younger     

toddlers and some time with the oldest infants too!  We are still       

enjoying time exploring the corn n the sensory table and we REALLY 

like to play outside on the big snow pile!  We would probably climb up 

it and then slide down it all day if we didn't have to take breaks to use 

the potty!  Speaking of using the potty....we now have eight out of 

eleven older toddlers consistently using the potty and wearing          

underwear!  Some of our younger toddler friends are too!  You        

toddlers are AMAZING (parents too!) 



Younger Preschool 

We have had a busy week in preschool this week! Our favorite part was probably the paint 
dance party. We also went to play in the village in the woods, we played hide and seek. We 

love taking care of our babies in the classroom. 
Have a great and healthy weekend! 



Happy February!  
 

We have done so many fun 
activities this week! We gave 
the guinea pigs baths, used 
the gems on the light table, 
did marble painting, made 
and used fake snow, and 

played with dress up!  
 

Have a super weekend! :) 

Older	
Preschool	



Kindergarten	
What a wonderful week in kindergarten! 
The children had a busy week full of        
exploration! The children continued to 
practice writing through a variety of        
activities such as, special person, what they 
love and like. Art was a blast! The children 
explored painting with new tools that     
created texture during the painting process. 
We made vanilla play dough and used      
animals to compare tracks and prints. Have 

a wonderful weekend!❤�❤� 



Rising	Hawk	

Slide to the Left...Slide to the 
Right... 

There's been a lot of slip-sliding fun at Rising Hawk this week. 

We tried to cross a hot chocolate river, but our marshmallows kept   

getting swept away!  Some of us tried to jump across an ever-growing 

creek in the gymnasium, while others built with laundry baskets in the 

cafeteria. The UNH Engineers visited us on Friday--they always bring 

fun things for us to do. Ask us about it! 


